

Pennies For Heaven
The annual collection of pocket change to
help support the seminarians at Mt. Angel
Seminary will be active during Lent.

All U.S. coin and bills will be accepted. Help us help them.

The KofC's meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. All men of the parish are welcome to attend.

Next Meeting, will be announced at a later date.



Every Sunday
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays
from 2-4 PM
2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for the food bank.

The Last Fish Fry

There will only be one more fish fry on March 24th. So come to Stations and then enjoy the BEST fish in Baker County!

Altar Society News

March Duties

Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6: Coffee Hour—7: No Duty—9

General Altar meeting after Mass this Sunday. Everyone is invited to come.

Chrism Mass is fast approaching, if you are interested in helping please contact Jody at 541-519-0162.



Soup and Salad after Stations of the Cross with proceeds going to the dishwasher fund. Thank you to all who enjoyed this fellowship and donated to the fund. The last one will be Friday March 31. See you there.

Also join us for a breakfast casserole on Sunday, March 26th after Mass. All proceeds go toward the dishwasher fund.

Religious Education



Forgiven: Explores the grace and healing offered in Confession and shows how this sacrament of mercy reveals the depth and bounty of God's love. Please join us after Stations of the Cross for soup and salad and the second session of Forgiven "Embraced in Mercy: The Rite Explained.

Religious Education classes will be on March 22nd at the regular time, however there will be no classes the week of Spring Break (March 29th). Classes will resume on April 5th.





The Study Group will meet on March 22 at 1:30pm in the rectory. The topic will be "The Spirit and The Eucharist". Please come and join us, all are welcome.



When you have and event in the Parish Hall please clean up. This includes emptying the coffee pots and carrying out the trash. Your help will be appreciated. Thank you.



GODIS SOGOOD!

We are extremely grateful to our parish family for all of their help, generosity and especially your prayers. This miracle is for everyone.

Matt & Elsa Cunningham and children.